
	

	
	
	
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
The US government had announced that the 5% increase of Tariffs on all Chinese goods listed on Sec 301 
scheduled for October 1st has been delayed.  
 
As you are aware that, the US custom is charging 25% extra tariff on all the Chinese goods listed on Sec 301, 
they planned to increase additional 5% starting October 1st.  However, the US government later on had put a 
hold on this move as the Trade Talks approached. As of today, there is no set date has been announced in 
regards to when to resume the increase. 
 
Due to the constantly changing governmental regulations, Etlin-Daniels and Electrical Devices Inc. reserve the 
right to modify the new pricing and effective dates. Meanwhile, we would like to thank you for all your 
support in the past, we will keep monitoring the latest news and act accordingly to maintain the best benefits of 
all parties. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.  
 
Sincerely, 
	
	
	
	
	
	
David Daniels - President  
Etlin-Daniels / Electrical Devices Inc. 
	
	
	


